If you are unable to read our e-mail, or only partially, please click here.

GSB NEWS 9.12.2022



## Dear members of the GSB,

the GSB International network extends far beyond the borders of coating. Interdisciplinary exchange takes place in dialogue with the most diverse organisations. Werner Mader (Managing Director of GSB International e.V.) has been a member of the Gesellschaft für Korrosionsschutz e.V. for 25 years.

During the GfKORR Annual Conference on 8 November 2022, he was honoured for 25 years of membership in GfKORR together with Dr.-Ing. Dietrich Wieser (Chairman of the GfKORR Working Group "Corrosion and Corrosion Protection of Aluminium and Magnesium" and of the AD Working Group Corrosion Chemistry).

We look forward to many more years of successful work together.

Your GSB Team



Left to right: Werner Mader (Managing Director, GSB International e.V.), Prof. Dr.-Ing. Ralf Feser (Chairman of the Board GfKORR), Dr.-Ing. Dietrich Wieser (Chairman of the GfKORR Working Group "Corrosion of Aluminium and Magnesium" and of the AD Working Group "Corrosion Chemistry")

## **Editorial Office**

Philipp Mader is looking forward to your questions and suggestions concerning the GSB NEWS:



## in ©

Homepage | Contact | Imprint / Privacy policy

© 2022 GSB International e.V. · Fritz-Vomfelde-Straße 30 · D-40547 Düsseldorf · Tel. +49 (0) 211 - 47 96 - 450 / - 451 · info@gsb-international.de · Contact Form · Imprint / Privacy policy · Committees · Links to testing institutes and cooperation partners

This newsletter is intended for GSB member companies only and may not be forwarded to third parties.

All rights reserved. Technical data and recommendations are based on the state of knowledge at the time of publication and are subject to change; no liability is assumed or accepted for them. Status: November 2022

If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here.